
 

 

Luxulyan School Newsletter 
        AUTUMN TERM NO 12 

         7th December 2018 
 

ADDRESS: Luxulyan School, Luxulyan, Bodmin, Cornwall, PL30 5EE 

* A colour version of this newsletter is available on the school website 

Autumn Term - Week 12 
 
We have been very busy with class assessments this week; reviewing all the progress and 
learning made over the autumn term. Well done to everyone for giving them a go and trying 
their best! 
 
Thank you also to Natwest for coming in at the beginning of the week and talking to children about ‘money 
sense’.  
 
Rehearsals are going well for the school performance on Tuesday 18th and the classrooms are full of festive 
singing! 
 
18 SLEEPS TO GO! 

 
 
 
 

This week’s word is- ‘aquiver’ – which means ‘quivering’ or ‘trembling’. 
 
HAPPY FRIDAY! 
  
Mrs L-D-L. 
 

PALS—CHRISTMAS FAYRE—8TH DECEMBER 2018 

 

PALS have collaborated with Luxulyan Pre-School to hold our Christmas Fayre on 

the 8th December 10-12pm at Luxulyan School. Any help would be appreciated. 

PALS—CHRISTMAS DISCO—13TH DECEMBER 2018 

Pals have also organised a Christmas Disco this year on Thursday 13th December 4-6pm at 

the village hall. Tickets are £2.50 which will include hot dog drink and glow stick. Tickets can 

be purchased from the school office. 

The disco is open to everyone so all friends and family are welcome.   

PE T-SHIRTS—PARENTS TO ORDER DIRECT FROM CORNWALL SCREENPRINT 

We are no longer ordering PE T-shirts from Cornwall Screenprint. We do still have a small amount in stock so 

please contact the school if you require one to see if we have the colour/size you need. If not please contact 

Cornwall Screenprint direct. 

Thank you. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 
 
 

NOVEMBER 
12th December—Ash Class—Vision Screening 
17th December—Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal 
18th December—Christmas Performance—Nativity Play 10am Village Hall—All welcome! 
19th December—Cinema and Christmas lunch 
20th December -Christmas jumper day and Class parties— Early finish 1.30pm 
 
JANUARY 
9th January—Cross Country—Par 
15th January—Football/Netball Away to Foxhole School 
22nd January—Football/Netball Home to St Dennis 
29th January—Football/Netball Home to Bugle School 
 
FEBRUARY 
6th February—Cross Country—Par 
12th February—Football/Netball Away to Treverbyn School 
 

 
 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—30.11.18—05.12.18 

Well Done to joint winners Beech and Oak Class this week 98.7% attendance 

Early Finish—

Thursday 20th      

December 2018 

We are finishing at 

1.30pm on Thursday 

20th December. 

ASH CLASS 

Please could we ask parents to stand inside or very close to the gate when picking up at the end of the day. We are 
committed to keeping children safe and are concerned when the younger ones have to walk outside the school and 

along the pavement by themselves to an adult.  

Thank you 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS—WEEKS COMMENCING 10TH DECEMBER AND 17TH DECEMBER 

 

This week was the last week for After School Clubs this term. 

 

Clubs will resume in January—week commencing 21st January— Details of our new after school clubs will be 

sent out in January 2019. 

CROSS COUNTRY, PAR—WEDNESDAY 5TH DECEMBER 

2018 

13 pupils from Year 4 to Year 6 braved the wet and windy 

weather to take part in the third cross country event on 

Wednesday. The course was extremely muddy but this did 

not deter our runners who were fantastic throughout the 

event. ‘A big well done from everyone in the school’. 

Netball and Football Fixtures 

Due to the continuing bad weather we had had to re-

arrange netball and football fixtures which will take place in 

the new year.  

Mrs Jarvis—Sports Coach 


